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Comments: With such a large group of 4wd enthusiasts in this area a >50" trail system is undoubtedly needed.

Trail #2337 and trail #2339 are designated high clearance Jeep trails or 4wd trails. They do not represent a class

2 trail defined by the USFS. My request is that the USFS should work with local off-road groups to develop these

trails into Class 2 trails with obstacles. Maintained by local off-road groups and users it will create an excellent

>50" off-road opportunity for the public to recreate on in our local forest. A >50" trail system will also help direct

some of the use legal and illegal away from other trails. 

Though this is a beginning, the need for a larger >50" trail system has a significant need to disperse the use, to

mitigate possible damage from overuse. 

 


